
 

 

TO: The Honorable Mayor and City Council Members 
 
FROM: Michael C. Van Milligen, City Manager 
 
SUBJECT: Vacating of a portion of certain Sanitary Sewer Easements across a Part 

of Lot 1 of Dubuque Industrial Center 14th Addition, in the City of 
Dubuque, Iowa 

 
DATE: March 9, 2023 
 
 
City Engineer Gus Psihoyos is recommending City Council adopt a resolution vacating  
a portion of the sanitary sewer easements across a part of Lot 1 of Dubuque Industrial 
Center 14th Addition, in the City of Dubuque, Iowa, included on the Plat of Survey 
recorded as Instrument No. 10616-99 and the Final Plat recorded as Instrument No. 
2006-11108 in the Dubuque County Recorder’s Office. 
 
I concur with the recommendation and respectfully request Mayor and City Council 
approval. 
 
 
 
      _____________________________________ 
      Michael C. Van Milligen 
 
 
MCVM:sv 
Attachment 
cc: Crenna Brumwell, City Attorney 

Cori Burbach, Assistant City Manager 
Gus Psihoyos, City Engineer 
Nate Kieffer, Land Surveyor 


